
Dear Mr. Varun Sir,

I am writing to provide an update on the candidates who have received various forms of
support from Help the Blind Foundation. We have made a significant impact on both existing
and current batches, and I would like to share the details with you.

Batch 2022-2024 (Existing Batch)

Scholarship Recipients:

SUBODH BHANDARI

Krishna Kumar

Lal Bahadur Singh

MANJEET KUMAR

SHISHU SINGH

Batch 2021-2023 (Current Batch)

Scholarship Recipients:

Mudit

Nikhil Yadav

Lallo Prasad Yadav

Ashish

Ritesh Kumar

(Note: The above five candidates have also received keyboards and OTG devices from Help
the Blind Foundation as part of their support.)

Laptop Recipients:

Raja

Rajat Panchal

Vicky Raj

Rupesh

Manjit

Subodh



Sishu Singh

Shubham

Lal Bahadur Singh

Khusboo

Smart Vision Glass Recipients:

Raja

Rajat Panchal

Vicky Raj

Rupesh

Manjit

Subodh

Sishu Singh

Our foundation has been unwavering in its commitment to providing these individuals with
the necessary tools and resources to make a positive difference in their lives. We firmly
believe that these initiatives are pivotal in empowering them to pursue their educational and
career aspirations effectively.

If you have any questions or require further information regarding these recipients or our
foundation's activities, please feel free to contact me. We eagerly anticipate your continued
support and guidance in our mission to assist the visually impaired.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Dhiraj Kr. Patel

Team Lead

Help the Blind Foundation

Contact No. 9335186607



 


